
[image: ]	Kim Reynolds
GOVERNOR
Adam Gregg
LT. GOVERNOR
Kelly Garcia
DIRECTOR



[bookmark: _Hlk108427386]


Notice of Intent to Release
MOMS RFP FWBP-EIS-24-049
Posted 3/16/2023


TO ALL INTERESTED PARTIES:
The Department of Health and Human Services (Agency) anticipates releasing a Request for Proposal (RFP) for More Options for Maternal Support (MOMS) Administrative Services as soon as late March 2023. 

Although comments and questions are encouraged, please be advised that the Agency will only respond to questions submitted via the RFP Q&A process that occurs after the RFP release date. There is to be no discussion regarding this procurement and the resulting contract between any Agency employees and any potential bidder with the exception of questions directed to the Issuing Officer, which will be outlined in the RFP. Should a potential bidder attempt to contact an employee of the Agency, other than the Issuing Officer, trying to gather information about this RFP it may be grounds for removal and disqualification from the procurement and resulting contract. 
The RFP will be posted to the State of Iowa Bid Opportunities procurement website. 
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